From: Jeanne Giles

To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: Student Success Act
Date: Friday, April 12, 2019 12:22:55 PM

Dear Oregon Legislators,

Thank you for the months of travel and personal observation the committee did to prepare
this legislation.

Unless this plan is merely the first step toward fully funding Oregon schools, however, | cannot
endorse it. $2 billion is a lot of money, but spread over two years it is not enough to bring us
up to the *minimum* costs required to fully fund all Oregon schools.

Rectifying the decades of disregard for the QEM will take more bold and drastic action.

| say NO to HB 2019.

Respectfully,
Jeanne Giles
Second Grade Teacher
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